
Tambo Upper PS
Term 3 - 29/07/2021

Principal’s Message 
Rescheduling Stormbirds 

 
Our bushfire practitioner, Kelly Duncan, will be returning this

term to once again deliver the Stormbirds program. This
program is designed to support students to understand the
various changes and feelings of loss of those who may have
been impacted emotionally due to drought, bushfires and

COVID. We are currently looking at rescheduling the Parent
Information session and will keep you updated with the details

as we receive them. 
 

Lunch Order Day: 5th August
 

Lunch orders will be happening again next Thursday 5th of
August. New forms will be reissued today however if you have

already returned your child’s order, this will be perfectly
sufficient. Please return forms to school or the Blue Bee Café

directly no later than on the morning of Wednesday 4th August.
Again, I wish to remind you that Blue Bee staff are requesting

that siblings have the correct money in each bag for each
student, not all siblings’ cash in the one bag. Please ensure that
the correct money is in each order as the school office does not

have change. There are two easy ways to pay for orders. You
can hand your order into the Blue Bee Café in person and pay
by EFTPOS in store before it is due on the Wednesday, or hand

the envelope into the school office with the correct money.
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding, Trudi is

very appreciative.
 
 
 



TUBBS Cluster Athletics Day:
Years 3-6 will be attending the TUBBS Cluster Athletics Day next Wednesday 4th August at Howitt
Park. In order to run this event for the students we need to adhere to the COVID restrictions and
therefore we are sadly not permitted to have parents or spectators attend the event this year. 

 
School Camps

Under the most recent School Operations Guide, it seems we are able to go ahead with the Year
5/6 Melbourne Camp with COVID Safe procedures and guidelines to be enacted. This camp is set
to take place on the 25th – 27th August. More information will be coming out very shortly. Fingers
crossed we can make this happen for the students! Teachers are busily organising the Years 3/4

camp which is to be discussed at the upcoming school council meeting. We are hoping to run the
Years 3/4 camp on the 6th to the 9th of September. 

 
Personal Development Program:

Today, students of Orange and Purple rooms have commenced the Personal Development
Program with Family Planning Victoria qualified and Expert Teacher, Mrs Joanne Woodward. This

week and next week the sessions focus on friendships and social skills and more detailed
information outlining the remainder of the program content will be sent out to parents and

carers of Orange and Purple Room students by the end of this week. If you have any questions
about this, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s classroom teacher or myself.

 
Book Week and Grandparents/ Special Person Day

Grandparents and Special Friends are invited to school on Friday the 20th of August. This is the
first official date of the Children’s Book Council of Australia Book Week.  This is also the date of

our dress up day. This year the theme for Book Week is ‘Old Worlds, New Worlds, Other Worlds’. 
 

No After School Care Reminder:
On Friday 20th August, Thursday 26thof August and Friday 27th August we will be unable to

provide Afterschool Care for students due to Lisa being on holidays. The Grade 5/6 camp is also
on during that time, so we are unable to restaff the program. Hopefully this is sufficient notice for

families to make alternative arrangements – we do apologise for the inconvenience.
 

Students have transitioned back to onsite learning seamlessly. Once again, I wish to thank you for
the flexibility and resilience demonstrated throughout Remote Learning 5.0 - great effort, Team!

 
 
 

Carly Miller
Principal
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Tambo Upper Primary School
890 Tambo Upper Rd Tambo Upper

3885
 

Phone: 5156 4327
Mobile: 0427 564 327

 
E-mail:

tambo.upper.ps@education.vic.gov.au
 

Principal: Carly Miller
School Council President: Sharon

Mehlert

Tambo Upper Primary
School Strategic Goals

 
Improve Literacy and Numeracy

for all students.
 

Develop self-motivated,
responsible and curious learners.

 
Students will have the capacity
and confidence to successfully

interact with peers and the
community.

School Council
Sharon Mehlert (President), Dave Butler (Vice President), Matt Roberts (Treasurer), Carly

Miller, Jim Peachey, Sharon Gilbert, Eric Cerda, Jo Prior, Mellissa Baker, Tiana Felmingham
(Secretary), Bec Campbell, Dee Gossow and Tyson Murphy


